

The Secretary-General

Madrid, 13 February 2014

Mr. Georgios Drakopoulos Thelxinois 26 166 74 Glyfada Greece

Dear Mr. Drakopoulos,

I am writing to you to express my desire to bring you closer to the work of the United Nations World Tourism Organization. UNWTO has worked with you since 1998 and would like to continue benefiting from your extensive experience in international tourism, particularly in the area of Public-Private partnerships.

Many of my colleagues at UNWTO, myself included, appreciate your dedication and commitment to the values and mission of the Organization. In this light, I would like you to accept to become a Special Adviser to the Secretary-General of the World Tourism Organization (UNWTO).

I look forward to receiving your acceptance of this proposal.

With warmest regards.

Yours sincerely,

Taleb Rifai